
 

 
 

Attention all visitors 
 
 
There have been a number of cases of influenza-like illness at 
this facility. We are trying to prevent this illness from spreading. 
 
Visitors are advised that there is a risk of acquiring this 
influenza-like illness by visiting this facility at this time. 
 
If you have recently been ill, have symptoms of any respiratory 
illness (fever, sore throat, cough, muscle and joint pains, 
tiredness/exhaustion) or have been in contact with someone 
who is ill we strongly advise you do not enter this facility. 
 

 
Please follow the recommended infection-control 

precautions on the signs when visiting. 
 

 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


